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Team Kits

Our school Football and Netball team are looking to purchase
their first ever Scott College team kit with Kit World. The
teams have been given the task to come up with the design of
their new kits. We can't wait to see the designs they come up
with!

If anyone is keen to sponsor the team and have their company
logo on the kit, please contact Miss Haley.

Parent Pay

Parent Pay provides students and their parents/carers with a
useful platform for storing funds and paying for canteen food
or school supplies without the need for cash.

If we could politely remind parents and carers to regularly
check their childs’ accounts and top these up when necessary
to ensure a seamless transition through the canteen during
break and lunchtimes.

Student Successes
Key stage 4

In a recent newsletter, we celebrated the success of Lacey
Roberts who qualified for the South West Regional Swimming
Championships. She also qualified for the British National
Championships in Sheffield on 3rd December.

Two weeks ago, Lacey took gold in 200m butterfly and silver in
100m backstroke in Somerset. This is an outstanding
achievement and we wish Lacey all the best with her next
competition!
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Student Voice

Student voice representatives met with the Senior Leadership
Team this week. The students had prepared extremely well,
having gathered the student bodies’ questions via a Google
form and ensuring that their thoughts and opinions help
shape the future of Scott college.

Upcoming events

Assessment week

All students will sit their end of cycle 1 assessments next
week. These assessments will provide teachers and parents
with a clear picture of how students are progressing with
learning in each subject.

Students should regularly check their year group and subject
Google Classrooms for revision guidance, knowledge
organisers and assessment manifests (year 11).

Year 9 parent review event

We will be hosting our first academic parent review for year 9
students and their parents/carers on Wednesday 15th
December from 2.50pm until 5.30pm.

This will take place virtually after reports have been sent out
following on from assessment week. Further details and
booking information will be provided in due course.
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